
Attendees: Brian, Jim Y, Jeff, Kevin, Mike and Jim F (Matt Dunne via Phone) 
 
2024 Budget Update: Jeff shared we have a $13908.22 account balance. In addition, 
we have about $390 credit book and YTD $332 from the 50/50.    

 
2024 Updated Roster: Jeff shared we have 359 paid members for 2024 with 36 new 
members. 2 members short paid again 2024.  
 

Mailchimp & MGA Website: Mike shared that all new members have been added to 
Mailchimp. Meeting minutes from 3/21 need to be uploaded to the website. 

 
MGA Shirt Sale Update: Kevin shared that 196 shirts were sold. The status of the shirt 
order is being followed up with Troon. Some issues with specific colors and sizes.  

 
6/6 Ageless Cup Update: Matt requested Jim F send Mailchimp reminder 2 weeks 
prior to the event 
 
6/1-6/16 Father Son Update: Kevin shared that to date 130 participants have signed 
up. Kevin has purchased 180 red hats at $11 each. Plan to purchases mugs and balls. 
Food menu and prices to be determined. Kevin requested Jim F forward a Mailchimp 
reminder. 
 
6/27 Plantation Cup: Kevin to visit with KJ to discuss Troon donating hats for winning 
team. Brief discussion regarding inclusion of Woodlands as a team option. Kevin to 
discuss logistics with KJ, but may not be possible. 
 
Handicap Committee Update: Rich provided written input via email 
 
1. The next Handicap Committee Meeting will be held on Monday, May 6th. We will 
review the current Monthly Posting Report (for the period of February, March, and April). 
I expect that (now that we have a full 3 months of data) that the Handicap Committee 
will again begin enforcing the 95% Posting Requirement. John Matter will share that 
information re: MGA Members (which as of this email) is not currently available.  
 
2. Troon has notified Cap Patrol that they will not be paying any further subscription 
fees for that software. It has been a real disappointment and they have been very 
unresponsive to our requests. The owner of CapPatrol has asked Troon to continue to 
use it, but I suspect they will instead rely on the USGA data which as of January, 2024 
is much more comprehensive. Robert Starkey, who runs the Posting Report is now 
using the USGA data.  
 
Other Topics: 
Jim F shared that new GPS enabled golf carts will be available shortly at Reserve and 
Players. This will enable club house to monitor location of carts and should allow 
identification of groups not keeping pace with the group in front of them. Should improve 
the pace of play. 



 
Troon is testing hole protectors at Founders aimed at eliminating damage to the cups.  
 
Troon is also testing and intends to purchase a pine cone mulching machine. 
 
Next Meeting: Our next meeting will be on 5/30 after play. 
 
 


